
 

 

 

Book Buddy Celebration  

Dear families, 

To celebrate our year and say a fond farewell to our book buddies we will be having a celebration on 

Thursday 17th July in the school hall.  

Families of reception and year 6 children are invited into school at 11.30am for a celebration 

assembly and picnic. The picnic will start at 12 and families are welcome to bring a picnic. Children will 

all head back onto the playground at 12.30. Please send your child into school with a packed lunch. If 

your child is entitled to a free school meal and you would like a school packed lunch please indicate 

below.  

We hope to see you there.  

Miss Nesbitt and Mr Rogers  

 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

Name: ………………………………………………………………………… Class: …………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

 My child is entitled to a free school meal  

 


